
The San Antonio Compatriot
2006 officers Installed in January

EC Meetings - New Location
State Convention Coming up

Please make your reservations with 
Frank Rohrbough for the next gen-
eral chapter meeting. See page four 
for contact information.

The speaker at our general mem-
bership meeting on February 22nd 

will be our new dual membership 
compatriot Bill Washington. He will 
speak on his Washington family  ge-
nealogy  and on his perspective on 
General and President George 
Washington.

2006 TEXAS SOCIETY

SONS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION

STATE CONVENTION MARCH 16TH-18TH, 2006

SUGAR LAND, TEXAS
Please call one of the numbers below for your hotel reservation at the Marriott Sugar 
Land Town Square before February 23, 2006. Marriott Sugar Land Town Square 
16090 City Walk (at the intersection of Highway 59 South and Highway 6 South) 
Sugar Land, Texas 77479-6539

Reservations for the event will be made by individual call-in directly with HOTEL at 
281-275-8400 or Marriott Reservations at 800-228-9290 prior to the February 23rd cut 
off date. Nothing is to be mailed to the hotel, all reservations are to be made over the 
phone. All guests should identify themselves as members of the Texas Society of the 
Sons of the American Revolution group in order to obtain the organization’s rate. Sin-
gle or Double occupancy is $89.00 per night. Hotel room rates are subject to applicable 
state and local taxes (currently 13%) in effect at the time of check-in. In the event a 
guest wishes to cancel a reservation, the deposit is refundable if notice is received be-
fore 48 hours prior to the day of arrival and a cancellation number is obtained. The 
hotel is within walking and driving distance to several restaurants, retail shops, and 
right next to First Colony Mall.

CONVENTION REGISTRATION
The registration fee for the 2006 TXSSAR State Convention is $30.00 per person. 
There will be 2 meals that will need to be paid for separately as well. Saturday Lunch-
eon at $22.00 per person and the Saturday Banquet at $36.00 per person. Please mail a 
check for the registration and your meals payable to ALEXANDER HODGE CHAP-
TER SAR along with the rest of this form to : Joe Updyke, Treasurer - 2722 Glen Echo 
Lane - Missouri City, Texas 77459
281-437-8188
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M e s s a g e 

f r o m 

Y o u r 

P r e s i d e n t

What an honor it is to represent 
all of our San Antonio compatri-
ots as the newly elected presi-
dent of the San Antonio Chapter 
of the Sons of the American 
Revolution!  Everyday I am 
proud of my patriot ancestor as I 
am sure you are proud of yours.  

What can we do to honor the 
example set by our patriot an-
cestors?  I suggest you partici-
pate in our chapter activities.  
Here are two that I would like to 
highlight this month.

First, we will have our Executive 
Committee meeting in a new 
location this month.  We will 
meet on Thursday, February 
16th at 11:30AM at the Golden 
Corral on IH-10 (near Medical 
Ave).  Vice President  Frank 
Rohrbough has surveyed the 
location and found that it is 
staffed by honorable individuals 
who provide an ample repast at 
reasonable fee of about $6.  
Everyone is welcome to attend.

Continues page 2

C O N T E N T S
INTRODUCTION TO SPEAKER " PAGE 1

TREASURER#S REPORT " PAGE 2

PERRY BURNHAM LETTER " PAGE 3

CALENDAR OF EVENTS" PAGE 4



L U N C H E O N  R E S E R V A T I O N S
The San Antonio chapter of the Sons of the American Revolution is a not"for"profit organization operating on 
limited funds. We are obligated to pay First Presbyterian Church for the exact number of meal reservations we 
guarantee based on compatriot reservations. When you make a reservation and do not attend the chapter is 
required to pay for that reservation. We must therefore bill you for any unpaid reservation. We appreciate 
you covering the costs of any no"shows and thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Any ca!"
cellation of a reservation to avoid billing must be made at least one week prior to the event by calling or 
emailing Frank Rohrbough $contact information on last page of the newsletter%. You are encouraged to place 
your name on the standing reservation list. The dinning room has a capacity limit of about 30. The First Pres"
byterian Church policy requires that we confirm the number of reservations at least one week in advance of 
the meeting. They do not make provision for any meals in excess of that confirmed number, thus it is i#"

perative you make a reservation at least one week in advance. Standing reservations are accepted.

President’s Remarks continued

We will meet in a private dining room. Please serve yourself early in order to muster by 11:30.  

Second,  honor our future patriots by participating in JROTC ceremonies at local high schools.  Compatriot 
Courtland Snyder has assumed responsibility for our far"reaching JROTC recognition program.  It#s not 
hard to participate. Just let Compatriot Snyder $snyder@earth-comm.com% know that you would like to go to 
one or more schools and present awards to deserving JROTC cadets. This is one of our most important pro"
grams.  Our presence links the service of our patriot ancestors to the young service of high school students in"
terested in the military. Help maintain this connection by participating in JROTC ceremonies.

I hope to see everyone at our luncheon Feb. 22nd where we will be honoring our revolutionary ancestors once 
again.

Dogan Perese

Website
Our website address is: http://sarsat.org

The site is updated on a regular basis. Copies of the news letters are available at the site. The By"Laws men"
tioned in Compatriot Burnham#s letter will be available on the web site as a PDF docucument. Should you 
have comments or suggestions regarding the web site please contact John Knoblesdorf at jcksatx@satx.rr.com

T R E A S U R E R ’ S  R E P O R T

On February 6th we received &1,434.50 representing payment of dues by 151 members of our chapter. In addi"
tion we received&285.00 for the 30 perpetual members. Thus we have, at this time, 181 dues paying members.

If you have not paid your 2006 dues please contact George Harcourt. An update of past due memberships will 
be in the March news letter. Our mail list will be adjusted in April to include only paid members.

New Member Certificates just received
! John Thomas Dupree! ! ! ! ! ! Curtis Fields Andrews
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This newsletter was produced by George Harcourt " Contact him regarding submissions.
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Chapter Officers for 2006 & Chapter Calendar

President ~ Dogan Perese
210 826 5633  ~ dogan@perese.com

VP ~ Frank Rohrbough
(830) 537-5452 ~ frankr@gvtc.com

Chancellor ~ Col Perry H. Burnham
210 342 1864

Treasurer ~ Jay Higginson, Jr.
210 666 3321 ~ jhigginson@aol.com

Genealogist ~ Rev. James Taylor
210 494-2300 ~ taylorfor2@hotmail.com

Chaplain ~ Rev. James Taylor
210 494-2300 ~ taylorfor2@hotmail.com

Historian ~ Jim D. Massingill
210 520 8525 j_massingill@earthlink.net

Sgt-at-Arms ~ Color Guard Commander~ Frank Rohrbough
(830) 537-5452 ~ frankr@gvtc.com

Recording and Corresponding Secretary ~ George Harcourt
210 822 1960 ~ gharcourt@satx.rr.com

C H A P T E R  C A L E N D A R

F E B R U A R Y  2 2 N D

W E D N E S D A Y

 Lunch - First Presbyterian Church
 11:30 a.m. - $10.00

M A R C H  2 2 N D

W E D N E S D A Y

 Lunch - First Presbyterian Church
 11:30 a.m. - $10.00

A P R I L  2 6 T H

W E D N E S D A Y

Chapter Anniversary Meeting
 Lunch - First Presbyterian Church

 11:30 a.m. - $10.00

EC meeting

Feb. 16th - Thursday

11:30 a.m.
Golden Corral on IH 10 West 

between Medical and Wurzbach

SAN ANTONIO CHAPTER
TEXAS SOCIETY OF THE SONS OF 

THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION

810 WILTSHIRE AVENUE

SAN ANTONIO, TX 78209

RETURN ADDRESS SERVICE 

REQUESTED
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